
Public Consultation – Civil Service
Pensions – Phase Two of the 2015
Remedy (McCloud)

The Department of Finance has published a Consultation on Phase Two of the
2015 Remedy (McCloud).

Appointment of Non-Executive Members
to the Northern Ireland Practice and
Education Council for Nursing and
Midwifery

The Department of Health has announced the appointment of eight Non-Executive
Members to the Northern Ireland Practice and Education Council for Nursing &
Midwifery (NIPEC).

£203,000 road improvement scheme for
B69 Baranailt Road, near Claudy

A £203,000 resurfacing scheme on the B69 Baranailt Road, near Claudy, is due
to commence on Monday 13 March 2023.

Public Information Events to be held
on proposed Portadown Flood
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Alleviation Scheme

Two public information events on proposals for the Portadown Flood
Alleviation Scheme will be held on 14 and 21 March in Portadown Town Hall.

Good Relations Indicators 2020 Report

The Good Relations Indicator report published by The Executive Office today
presents a range of statistics relating to community relations, including
numbers of hate crimes, attitudinal data on Protestant/Catholic relations and
attitudes towards mixing in schools, neighbourhoods and the workplace.
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